
 City Council Report 
 
 
Date: July 9, 2018 

To: City Council 

Through: Michael Kennington, Chief Financial Officer 

From: Edward Quedens, Business Services Director 
 Matt Bauer, Procurement Administrator 

Subject: One-Year Term Contract for Replacement and Stock Filter Membrane Panels 
for the Water Resources Department (Funded by the Greenfield WRP Joint 
Venture) (Sole Source) (Citywide) 

 
Recommendation 
 
Council is requested to approve the award as recommended. 
 
Water Resources and Purchasing recommend awarding the contract to the sole source 
vendor, Veolia Water Technologies, Inc. dba Kruger Water Technologies, at $85,000.00, 
based on estimated usage. 
 
Background / Discussion 
 
This contract will provide replacement and stock filter panels, miscellaneous filter parts and 
hardware for the Greenfield Water Reclamation Plant (GWRP) Tertiary Disc Filters. It 
supplies spare filter elements and hardware for the maintenance and upkeep of the Tertiary 
Filter system required for the normal operation of the filtration system in use at the plant. 
 
Kruger is the manufacturer and engineering design proprietor of the Hydrotech Disc Filter 
System in use at GWRP. There are no other sources for filters or replacement parts. 
 
Purchase Information 
 
Action:  Award 
Procurement Type:  Sole Source 
Contract Number:  2018233 
Local Consideration:  Policy did not apply to this procurement method 
Protests Received:  None 
Funding Source:  The contract is funded by the Greenfield WRP Joint Venture (the GWRP 

partners:  41.8% Mesa, 39.8% Gilbert and 18.4% Queen Creek)  
 
 


